
CEDAR CLASS
Safer Internet Week

This week in Cedar Class we completed a variety of activities that 
encouraged us to stay safe online. 

We created posters about our online identify

Here are a few of our favourite things:

• Usernames: IK037042, fireboys, cooldragon

• Favourite things to do online: play mine craft, 

watch football videos on YouTube, playing fifa20, 

find facts and pictures. 

• Favourite emojis:



Some websites you may find 
useful for safer internet at 
home:

www.nspcc.org.uk
www.internetmatters.org
www.actionforchildren.org.uk

We also learnt about how your online identity can be 
different from your actual self. We used PurpleMash to 
create avatars. Some looked like us and some really 
didn’t!

“I wanted to have a cat on my head 
because it made me laugh! This shows my 
personality because I’m funny”

“I wanted mine to look exactly like me” 

“I’m wearing sunglasses because I’m cool”

http://www.nspcc.org.uk
http://www.actionforchildren.org.uk
http://www.actionforchildren.org.uk

